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Hi Nancy, ECAC received this report today after the notice appeared on the cte's 
agenda last week. Based on what I read in the MTE Opportunities and Constraints 
memo, I believe the ECAC would be supportive of the proposal to redesignate and 
rezone the feature and the proposed buffer to ER until such time as an EIS is prepared, 
reviewed and any change(s) to the ER designation and zone determined. We would 
also support conditions of either development or site plan for the proposed development 
on the west and south of the property that would direct construction and post 
construction activities away from the feature and its buffer. It also should be noted that 
construction could negatively affected surface and ground water flows to the feature and 
possible impacts should be studied before site preparation takes place. 
 


